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Dear Children, 

You must be waiting for summer vacation and now, time has come. Your 

summer vacation will start from 23
rd May 2024 to 1

st  July 2024 and the school 

will reopen on 2
nd  July 2024. 

So, children!! Enjoy your holiday with lots of fun and joy. 

Here is some holidays work for you. Do it with fun and enthusiasm. 

“We wish you a happy and safe holiday”. 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

Please help your ward in these activities and make them independent. 

Δ Buttoning and unbuttoning/zipping and unzipping. 

Δ Having food on their own. 

Δ Keeping their room clean and well organized.    

Δ Keeping their belongings back in their places. 

Δ Opening and closing tiffin box. 

Δ Use magical words like sorry, thank you, please etc. 

Δ Wish your elders with a smile.  

Δ Share things with their friends. 

Δ Brushing teeth twice a day. 

 
 

-- You are advised to help guide your ward doing their holiday homework and 

make their holidays enjoyable and memorable. 

 



Colour the objects we see in the sky 
 

 



Colour the objects with letter “A” 
 



Colour the objects with letter “B” 
 



Colour the objects with letter “C” 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



Dip your fingers in water and color and paint the 
dolphin 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 


